June Road and Solid Waste Committee Report

Road crew was busy in June with mowing, brushcutting, and road repair.
Grass was growing fast and they tried to stay up with the various
mowing needs at the county facilities.

Transfer station was busy in June. We need to look at changing our
policy on free Saturday. The station was overloaded with multiple loads
from 1 user. We will continue to monitor this.
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